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I am 75 and not very mobile for extended periods of time.  One of the great benefits 

to moving to Oregon was the automatic mail-in ballot sent to me. It was very 

convenient to vote, which I have done since 1972. It would be very difficult for me to 

go in and stand in line to vote.  Mail-in is much better. 


